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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 11:30 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Pluris water is poising Wedgefield residents

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170166-WS.  Thank you. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marie genvieve [mailto:mariegenvieve@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 11:02 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Pluris water is poising Wedgefield residents 
 
Dear Commisioner Brown, 
 
We purchased a home in the Reserves of Wedgefield in 2015. Orlando did a good job hiding the Pluris water issues we 
deal with every day. We can not drink or consume the water and don't feel safe washing vegetables or foods with it. Five 
neighbors on my street alone(Lyndscape) are terminally ill with stomach cancer and have been residents of this 
community for 20 or more years..it's hard to believe this is coincidental. I am fearful of living here for much longer if this 
concerning water issues is not resolved. Please help us by removing Pluris water from our homes.  
 
Thank you, 
Marie Saad 
321 208 5776 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




